
UNITED STATES
   NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

    REGION I
475 ALLENDALE ROAD

KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406-1415 

May 20, 2005

Docket No. 03033261 License No. 37-30062-01
Control No. 136213

Phyllis C. Campbell
Deputy Commander
Defense Logistics Agency
Defense Distribution Center
2001 Mission Drive
New Cumberland, PA 17070-5000

SUBJECT: DEFENSE LOGISTICS AGENCY, REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL
INFORMATION CONCERNING APPLICATION FOR RENEWAL OF LICENSE,
CONTROL NO. 136213

Dear Ms. Campbell:

This is in reference to your application dated December 21, 2004 requesting to renew Nuclear
Regulatory Commission License No. 37-30062-01.  In order to continue our review, we need
the following additional information:

Identify all the sealed sources you wish to possess by radioisotope, manufacturer, model
number and the maximum amount of licensed material in the source.  10 CFR 30.32 (g) states
that an application for a specific license to use byproduct material in the form of a sealed
source must either identify the source by manufacturer and model number as registered with
the NRC under 32.210 or contain the information identified in 32.210.  NUREG-1556 Volume
12, section 8.5.1, also states an applicant must confirm that each sealed source or device is
registered as an approved sealed source or device by the NRC or an Agreement State and that
the activity per source and maximum activity in each device will not exceed the maximum
activity listed on the approved certificate of registration issued by the NRC or an Agreement
State.  Please provide the radionuclide, manufacturer and model number for each sealed
source you plan to possess.  

Current NRC regulations and guidance are available at the NRC web site at
http://www.nrc.gov/materials/miau/mat-toolkits.html and http://www.nrc.gov/who-we-
are/governing-laws.html or by contacting the Government Printing Office (GPO) toll-free at 1-
888-293-6498.  The GPO is open from 7:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. EST, Monday through Friday
(except Federal holidays).  

We will continue our review upon receipt of this information.  Please reply to my attention at the
Region I Office and refer to Mail Control No. 136213.  If you have any technical questions
regarding this deficiency letter, please call John Nicholson at (610) 337-5236.
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In order to continue prompt review of your application, we request that you submit your
response to this letter within 30 calendar days from the date of this letter.

Sincerely,

Original signed by Thomas K. Thompson

Thomas K. Thompson
Senior Health Physicist
Commercial and R&D Branch
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

cc:
David C. Mack, Radiation Safety Officer
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